LEGALS
TOWN OF MARLBORO
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD

A public hearing before the Development Review Board of the Town of Marlboro will be held as a
Zoom electronic meeting at 7 PM on Tuesday, October 20, 2020, to consider:

1. Permit # 20-19 CU: Owners: Jorge & Celena Romo, PO Box 183, Marlboro, VT 05344-0183;
Location: 1855 VT Route 9, Marlboro, VT; Tax Map Number 07-04-31; Proposal: Conditional Use;
Continued from September hearing: Add a deck to an existing shed located within the Surface
Water Buffer of the Whetstone Brook.

2. Permit # 20-22 CU: Owners: Malcolm & Marjorie Wright, 300 Wake Robin Drive #314,
Shelburne, VT 05482; Applicant: Jason MacArthur, PO Box 512, Marlboro, VT 05344-0512;
Location: 139 Fox Road, Marlboro, VT; Tax Map Number 12-00-07; Proposal: Conditional Use;
Add screened porch to an existing house located on a non-conforming lot (less than 2 acres).

The above Applications are available for inspection at the Marlboro Town Office, and on the
Marlboro Town website (marlborovt.us).

Persons wishing to participate in the meeting from a remote location will find contact information
posted on the DRB page of the Marlboro Town website (marlborovt.us). Persons wishing to appeal
and be heard may do so in person or be represented by an agent or attorney. Communication about
an application may be filed in writing with the DRB or at the Hearing.

Mary Sargent, Zoning Administrator

marlborozoningoffice@gmail.com

Scheduled Zoom meeting:

Topic: Marlboro Development Review Board Hearing
Time: Oct 20, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86397118544?pwd=QIVxdVRWaG9OUUt5TXNPVXQVRWZIZz09

Meeting ID: 863 9711 8544
Passcode: 788561

One tap mobile
+13126266799,,86397118544+#,,,,,,0#,,788561# US (Chicago)
+16465588656,,86397118544+#,,,,,,0#,,788561# US (New York)

Dial by your location
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)

Meeting ID: 863 9711 8544
Passcode: 788561
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kyn8h6MOE
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